
NATIONAL LUTHERAN SCHOOLS WEEK: 
Sent to Serve 

Dear Redeemer Families, 

We are so excited to be celebrating NLSW from February 22—26.  Our theme this year is 

“Sent to Serve.”  Each day our students will be participating in some type of service ac-

tivity.  On Wednesday, February 24, our students will be assembling care packages for 

the individuals who come through Redeemer’s weekly Soup Kitchen.  We are in need of 

your help collecting these items.  So, all through the month of February, we are           

collecting the following items by class.  Please prayerfully consider participating and do-

nating some items.  The deadline to have all donations in is Monday, February 22.  If you 

have any questions, please reach out to Miss Wittcop (jwittcop@redeemerstuart.com).   

        ~Thank you!  God bless! 

Infants & 1s: handwipes (individual pkg) 2nd Grade: water bottles (12oz) 

Colby’s 2s: handwipes (individual pkg) 3rd Grade: Gatorade (12oz) 

Tasani’s 2/3s: pocket tissues   4th Grade: bags of chips 

Lea’s 3s: pocket tissues    5th Grade: trail mix (individual) 

VPKA: chapstick   6th Grade: Apples (whole) - donate week of NLSW 

VPKB: chapstick   7th Grade: Oranges (whole) - donate week of NLSW 

Kindergarten: granola bars  8th Grade: small bottles of hand sanitizer 

1st Grade: bags of chips 


